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About This Reference

This reference contains descriptions of the third-party licenses for third-party libraries 
that are included with Oracle WebCenter Sites and its applications. This reference also 
includes information about the third-party libraries that were added to Oracle 
WebCenter Sites and its applications.
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1Third-Party License Information

This section contains descriptions of the third-party licenses for third-party libraries 
included with Oracle WebCenter Sites and its applications.

Apache Software License, Version 1.1
! Copyright © 1999-2003 The Apache Software Foundation.  All rights reserved. 
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, 
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this 
list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this 
list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other 
materials provided with the distribution.

3. The end-user documentation included with the redistribution, if any, must 
include the following acknowlegement: "This product includes software developed by 
the Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/)." Alternately, this 
acknowlegement may appear in the software itself, if and wherever such third-party 
acknowlegements normally appear.

4. The names "The Jakarta Project", "Struts", and "Apache Software Foundation" 
must not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without 
prior written permission. For written permission, please contact 
apache@apache.org.

5. Products derived from this software may not be called "Apache" nor may "Apache" 
appear in their names without prior written permission of the Apache Group.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS I! S'' AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE APACHE 
SOFTWARE FOUNDATION OR ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENT! IAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) 
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTW! ARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many individuals on 
behalf of the Apache Software Foundation.  For more information on the Apache 
Software Foundation, please see ! <http://www.apache.org/>.
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Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Apache License
Version 2.0, January 2004
http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and 
distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright 
owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities 
that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For 
the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or 
indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding 
shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions 
granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferr! ed form for making modifications, including 
but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration 
files.

 "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or 
translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, 
generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made 
available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included 
in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is 
based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, 
annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an 
original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works 
shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by 
name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version 
of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works 
thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by 
the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the 
Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on 
electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tr! acking 
systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of 
discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is 
conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as 
"Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or! Legal Entity on behalf of 
whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated 
within the Work.
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2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this 
License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, 
non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to 
reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, 
sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object 
form.

3. Gran! t of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, 
each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, 
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent 
license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise 
transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims 
licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their 
Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation 
against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging 
that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or 
contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under 
this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is 
filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or 
Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in 
Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
          copy of this License; and
      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating
          that You changed the files; and  

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You
          distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices
          from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and 

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution,
          then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable
          copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the
          Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a
          NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the
          Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative
          Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the
          NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the
          License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative
          Works that You distribute , alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE
          text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices
          cannot be construed as modifying the License. You may add Your own
          copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or
          different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or
          distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as
          a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work
          otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.
   

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any 
Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the 
Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any 
additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall 
supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have 
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executed &nb! sp; with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, 
trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required 
for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and 
reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in 
writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its 
Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, 
either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness 
of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort 
(including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law 
(such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any 
Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, 
incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited 
to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, 
or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has 
been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or 
Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, 
acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or 
rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You 
may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of 
any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, 
such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional 
liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, 
with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying 
information. (Don't include t! he brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the 
appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or 
class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as 
the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use 
this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the 
License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed 
under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the 
specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.
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GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1
GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE Version 2.1, February 1999 Copyright (C) 1991, 
1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1301 USA Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of 
this license document, but changing it is not allowed. [This is the first released 
version of the Lesser GPL. It also counts as the successor of the GNU Library 
Public License, version 2, hence the version number 2.1.] Preamble The licenses 
for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. 
By contrast, the GNU General Public Licenses are intended to guarantee your 
freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for 
all its users. This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some 
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the Free Software 
Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You can use it too, but we 
suggest you first think carefully about whether this license or the ordinary 
General Public License is the better strategy to use in any particular case, based 
on the explanations below. When we speak of free software, we are referring to 
freedom of use, not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure 
that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for 
this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get it if you want 
it; that you can change the software and use pieces of it in new free programs; 
and that you are informed that you can do these things. To protect your rights, we 
need to make restrictions that forbid distributors to deny you these rights or to 
ask you to surrender these rights. These restrictions translate to certain 
responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify 
it. For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis or for a 
fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave you. You must make 
sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. If you link other code 
with the library, you must provide complete object files to the recipients, so 
that they can relink them with the library after making changes to the library and 
recompiling it. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights. We 
protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the library, and (2) 
we offer you this license, which gives you legal permission to copy, distribute 
and/or modify the library. To protect each distributor, we want to make it very 
clear that there is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is 
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know that what they 
have is not the original version, so that the original author's reputation will 
not be affected by problems that might be introduced by others. Finally, software 
patents pose a constant threat to the existence of any free program. We wish to 
make sure that a company cannot effectively restrict the users of a free program 
by obtaining a restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that 
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be consistent with 
the full freedom of use specified in this license. Most GNU software, including 
some libraries, is covered by the ordinary GNU General Public License. This 
license, the GNU Lesser General Public License, applies to certain designated 
libraries, and is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use 
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those libraries into 
non-free programs. When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or 
using a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a combined 
work, a derivative of the original library. The ordinary General Public License 
therefore permits such linking only if the entire combination fits its criteria of 
freedom. The Lesser General Public License permits more lax criteria for linking 
other code with the library. We call this license the "Lesser" General Public 
License because it does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary 
General Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less of an 
advantage over competing non-free programs. These disadvantages are the reason we 
use the ordinary General Public License for many libraries. However, the Lesser 
license provides advantages in certain special circumstances. For example, on rare 
occasions, there may be a special need to encourage the widest possible use of a 
certain library, so that it becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free 
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programs must be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free 
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this case, there 
is little to gain by limiting the free library to free software only, so we use 
the Lesser General Public License. In other cases, permission to use a particular 
library in non-free programs enables a greater number of people to use a large 
body of free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in 
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU operating system, 
as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating system. Although the Lesser 
General Public License is Less protective of the users' freedom, it does ensure 
that the user of a program that is linked with the Library has the freedom and the 
wherewithal to run that program using a modified version of the Library. The 
precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow. 
Pay close attention to the difference between a "work based on the library" and a 
"work that uses the library". The former contains code derived from the library, 
whereas the latter must be combined with the library in order to run. TERMS AND 
CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION 0. This License Agreement 
applies to any software library or other program which contains a notice placed by 
the copyright holder or other authorized party saying it may be distributed under 
the terms of this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). Each 
licensee is addressed as "you". A "library" means a collection of software 
functions and/or data prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application 
programs (which use some of those functions and data) to form executables. The 
"Library", below, refers to any such software library or work which has been 
distributed under these terms. A "work based on the Library" means either the 
Library or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work 
containing the Library or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications 
and/or translated straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, 
translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".) "Source 
code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to 
it. For a library, complete source code means all the source code for all modules 
it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used 
to control compilation and installation of the library. Activities other than 
copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are 
outside its scope. The act of running a program using the Library is not 
restricted, and output from such a program is covered only if its contents 
constitute a work based on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a 
tool for writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the Library does and 
what the program that uses the Library does. 1. You may copy and distribute 
verbatim copies of the Library's complete source code as you receive it, in any 
medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the 
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and 
distribute a copy of this License along with the Library. You may charge a fee for 
the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty 
protection in exchange for a fee. 2. You may modify your copy or copies of the 
Library or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy 
and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, 
provided that you also meet all of these conditions: a) The modified work must 
itself be a software library. b) You must cause the files modified to carry 
prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change. 
c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no charge to all third 
parties under the terms of this License. d) If a facility in the modified Library 
refers to a function or a table of data to be supplied by an application program 
that uses the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is 
invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in the event an 
application does not supply such function or table, the facility still operates, 
and performs whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful. (For example, a 
function in a library to compute square roots has a purpose that is entirely 
well-defined independent of the application. Therefore, Subsection 2d requires 
that any application-supplied function or table used by this function must be 
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optional: if the application does not supply it, the square root function must 
still compute square roots.) These requirements apply to the modified work as a 
whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, and 
can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then 
this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute 
them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a 
whole which is a work based on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be 
on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the 
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it. Thus, it 
is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work 
written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control 
the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Library. In 
addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library with the 
Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of a storage or 
distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License. 
3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public License 
instead of this License to a given copy of the Library. To do this, you must alter 
all the notices that refer to this License, so that they refer to the ordinary GNU 
General Public License, version 2, instead of to this License. (If a newer version 
than version 2 of the ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you 
can specify that version instead if you wish.) Do not make any other change in 
these notices. Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for 
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all subsequent 
copies and derivative works made from that copy. This option is useful when you 
wish to copy part of the code of the Library into a program that is not a library. 
4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or derivative of it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2 above provided that you accompany it with the complete corresponding 
machine- readable source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange. If 
distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated 
place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place 
satisfies the requirement to distribute the source code, even though third parties 
are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code. 5. A program that 
contains no derivative of any portion of the Library, but is designed to work with 
the Library by being compiled or linked with it, is called a "work that uses the 
Library". Such a work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and 
therefore falls outside the scope of this License. However, linking a "work that 
uses the Library" with the Library creates an executable that is a derivative of 
the Library (because it contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work 
that uses the library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. 
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables. When a "work that 
uses the Library" uses material from a header file that is part of the Library, 
the object code for the work may be a derivative work of the Library even though 
the source code is not. Whether this is true is especially significant if the work 
can be linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. The 
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law. If such an object 
file uses only numerical parameters, data structure layouts and accessors, and 
small macros and small inline functions (ten lines or less in length), then the 
use of the object file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a 
derivative work. (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the 
Library will still fall under Section 6.) Otherwise, if the work is a derivative 
of the Library, you may distribute the object code for the work under the terms of 
Section 6. Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, whether 
or not they are linked directly with the Library itself. 6. As an exception to the 
Sections above, you may also combine or link a "work that uses the Library" with 
the Library to produce a work containing portions of the Library, and distribute 
that work under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit modification 
of the work for the customer's own use and reverse engineering for debugging such 
modifications. You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
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Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by this 
License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work during execution 
displays copyright notices, you must include the copyright notice for the Library 
among them, as well as a reference directing the user to the copy of this License. 
Also, you must do one of these things: a) Accompany the work with the complete 
corresponding machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever 
changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 
above); and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, with the 
complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as object code and/or 
source code, so that the user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a 
modified executable containing the modified Library. (It is understood that the 
user who changes the contents of definitions files in the Library will not 
necessarily be able to recompile the application to use the modified definitions.) 
b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the Library. A 
suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a copy of the library already 
present on the user's computer system, rather than copying library functions into 
the executable, and (2) will operate properly with a modified version of the 
library, if the user installs one, as long as the modified version is 
interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with. c) Accompany 
the work with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give the same 
user the materials specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more than 
the cost of performing this distribution. d) If distribution of the work is made 
by offering access to copy from a designated place, offer equivalent access to 
copy the above specified materials from the same place. e) Verify that the user 
has already received a copy of these materials or that you have already sent this 
user a copy. For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for reproducing the 
executable from it. However, as a special exception, the materials to be 
distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either 
source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of 
the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself 
accompanies the executable. It may happen that this requirement contradicts the 
license restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally accompany 
the operating system. Such a contradiction means you cannot use both them and the 
Library together in an executable that you distribute. 7. You may place library 
facilities that are a work based on the Library side-by- side in a single library 
together with other library facilities not covered by this License, and distribute 
such a combined library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based 
on the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise permitted, and 
provided that you do these two things: a) Accompany the combined library with a 
copy of the same work based on the Library, uncombined with any other library 
facilities. This must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above. b) 
Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact that part of it is a 
work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the accompanying 
uncombined form of the same work. 8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link 
with, or distribute the Library except as expressly provided under this License. 
Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the 
Library is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. 
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License 
will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full 
compliance. 9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the 
Library or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not 
accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Library (or any 
work based on the Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, 
and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the 
Library or works based on it. 10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any 
work based on the Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from 
the original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library subject 
to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the 
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recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for 
enforcing compliance by third parties with this License. 11. If, as a consequence 
of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason 
(not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court 
order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, 
they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and 
any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the 
Library at all. For example, if a patent license would not permit royalty-free 
redistribution of the Library by all those who receive copies directly or 
indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this 
License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Library. If any 
portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular 
circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply, and the section as 
a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances. It is not the purpose of this 
section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to 
contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of 
protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous 
contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in 
reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to 
decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and 
a licensee cannot impose that choice. This section is intended to make thoroughly 
clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License. 12. If the 
distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in certain countries either 
by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places 
the Library under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution 
limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or 
among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the 
limitation as if written in the body of this License. 13. The Free Software 
Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the Lesser General Public 
License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the 
present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns. 
Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Library specifies a 
version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you 
have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of 
any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does 
not specify a license version number, you may choose any version ever published by 
the Free Software Foundation. 14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library 
into other free programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with 
these, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is 
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software 
Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by 
the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally. NO WARRANTY 
15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE 
LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED 
IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" 
WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE LIBRARY IS WITH 
YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION. 16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW 
OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY 
MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR 
THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), 
EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
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DAMAGES. END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS How to Apply These Terms to Your New 
Libraries If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest 
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that everyone can 
redistribute and change. You can do so by permitting redistribution under these 
terms (or, alternatively, under the terms of the ordinary General Public License). 
To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library. It is safest to 
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the 
exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line and 
a pointer to where the full notice is found. one line to give the library's name 
and an idea of what it does. Copyright (C) year name of author This library is 
free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU 
Lesser General Public License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either 
version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version. This library is 
distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without 
even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
See the GNU Lesser General Public License for more details. You should have 
received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public License along with this library; 
if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth 
Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA Also add information on how to contact you by 
electronic and paper mail. You should also get your employer (if you work as a 
programmer) or your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the 
library, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names: Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby 
disclaims all copyright interest in the library `Frob' (a library for tweaking 
knobs) written by James Random Hacker. signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1990 Ty Coon, 
President of Vice That's all there is to it!
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2Third-Party Libraries

This section lists the third-party libraries that were added to Oracle WebCenter Sites 
and its applications. This section also includes information about the libraries’ 
respective licenses.

commons-chain-1.1.jar 
This product includes software developed by The Apache Software Foundation 
(http://www.apache.org/).

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

commons-validator-1.3.1.jar 
Apache Jakarta Commons Validator
Copyright 2001-2006 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed by The Apache Software Foundation 
(http://www.apache.org/).

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

jackson-mapper-asl-1.6.4.jar 
This product currently only contains code developed by authors of specific 
components, as identified by the source code files; if such notes are missing 
files have been created by
Tatu Saloranta.

For additional credits (generally to people who reported problems)
see CREDITS file.

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

jbosscache-core.jar-2.2.0.GA.jar
You are receiving a copy of the jbosscache-core in both source and object code in 
the following JAR jbosscache-core-2.2.0.GA.jar. The terms of the Oracle license do 
NOT apply to the jbosscache-core program; it is licensed under the following 
license, separately from the Oracle programs you receive. If you do not wish to 
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install this program, you may delete jbosscache-core-2.2.0.GA.jar from CAS web 
application.

For license information, see GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1.

jboss-common-core-2.2.9.GA.jar
You are receiving a copy of the jboss-common-core in both source and object code 
in the following JAR jboss-common-core-2.2.9.GA.jar. The terms of the Oracle 
license do NOT apply to the jboss common core program; it is licensed under the 
following
license, separately from the Oracle programs you receive. If you
do not wish to install this program, you may delete jboss-common-core-2.2.9.GA.jar 
from CAS web application. 

For license information, see GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1.

SLF4J 1.6.1
Copyright (c) 2004-2008 QOS.ch
All rights reserved. Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person 
obtaining a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  (the 
"Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, including without 
limitation  the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute,  
sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and to permit persons to whom 
the Software  is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  be included in 
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  KIND, EXPRESS OR  
IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY,    
FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER 
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT 
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE 
SOFTWARE.

spring-support.2.0.8.jar
================================================================== NOTICE file 
corresponding to section 4 d of the Apache License,  
Version 2.0, in this case for the Spring Framework distribution.
==================================================================
     This product includes software developed by the Apache Software Foundation 
(http://www.apache.org).

   The end-user documentation included with a redistribution, if any, must include 
the following acknowledgement:

"This product includes software developed by the Spring Framework Project 
(http://www.springframework.org)."

Alternatively, this acknowledgement may appear in the software itself, if and 
wherever such third-party acknowledgements normally appear.

The names "Spring" and "Spring Framework" must not be used to endorse or promote 
products derived from this software without prior written permission. For written 
permission, please contact rod.johnson@interface21.com or 
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juergen.hoeller@interface21.com.

==================================================================
This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

In addition, the following notice applies to DOM included with this program: 

This license came from: 
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/copyright-documents-20021231 
W3C® DOCUMENT LICENSE 
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/2002/copyright-documents-20021231

Public documents on the W3C site are provided by the copyright holders under the 
following license. By using and/or copying this document, or the W3C document from 
which this statement is linked, you (the licensee) agree that you have read, 
understood, and will comply with the following terms and conditions:

Permission to copy, and distribute the contents of this document, or the W3C 
document from which this statement is linked, in any medium for any purpose and 
without fee or royalty is hereby granted, provided that you include the following 
on ALL copies of the document, or portions thereof, that you use:

  1. A link or URL to the original W3C document.
  2. The pre-existing copyright notice of the original author, or if it doesn't 
exist, a notice (hypertext is preferred, but a textual representation is 
permitted) of the form: "Copyright © [$date-of-document] World Wide Web 
Consortium, (Massachusetts Institute of Technology, European Research Consortium 
for Informatics and Mathematics, Keio University). All Rights Reserved. 
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/2002/copyright-documents-20021231"
  3. If it exists, the STATUS of the W3C document.

When space permits, inclusion of the full text of this NOTICE should be provided. 
We request that authorship attribution be provided in any software,
documents, or other items or products that you create pursuant to the 
implementation of the contents of this document, or any portion thereof.

No right to create modifications or derivatives of W3C documents is granted 
pursuant to this license. However, if additional requirements (documented in the 
Copyright FAQ) are satisfied, the right to create modifications or derivatives is 
sometimes granted by the W3C to individuals complying with those requirements.

THIS DOCUMENT IS PROVIDED "AS IS," AND COPYRIGHT HOLDERS MAKE NO
REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
OR TITLE; THAT THE CONTENTS OF THE DOCUMENT ARE SUITABLE FOR ANY PURPOSE; NOR THAT 
THE IMPLEMENTATION OF SUCH CONTENTS WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY PATENTS, 
COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR OTHER RIGHTS.

COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF THE DOCUMENT OR THE PERFORMANCE OR 
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE CONTENTS THEREOF.

The name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in advertising or 
publicity pertaining to this document or its contents without specific, written 
prior permission. Title to copyright in this document will at all times remain 
with copyright holders.
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------------------------------------------------------------------

This formulation of W3C's notice and license became active on December 31 2002. 
This version removes the copyright ownership notice such that this license can be 
used with materials other than those owned by the W3C, moves information on style 
sheets, DTDs, and schemas to the Copyright FAQ, reflects that ERCIM is now a host 
of the W3C, includes references to this specific dated version of the license, and 
removes the ambiguous grant of "use". See the older 
formulation for the policy prior to this date. Please see our Copyright FAQ for 
common questions about using materials from our site, such as the translating or 
annotating specifications. Other questions about this notice can be directed to 
site-policy@w3.org.

Joseph Reagle <site-policy@w3.org> 

Last revised by Reagle $Date: 2005-06-03 18:49:13 -0400 (Fri, 03 Jun 2005) $

This license came from: 
http://www.w3.org/TR/2004/REC-DOM-Level-3-Core-20040407/java-binding.zip 
(COPYRIGHT.html)

W3C® SOFTWARE NOTICE AND LICENSE Copyright © 2004 World Wide Web Consortium, 
(Massachusetts Institute of Technology, European Research Consortium for 
Informatics and Mathematics, Keio University). All Rights Reserved.

The DOM bindings are published under the W3C Software Copyright Notice and 
License. The software license requires "Notice of any changes or modifications to 
the W3C files, including the date changes were made." Consequently, modified 
versions of the DOM bindings must document that they do not conform to the W3C 
standard; in the case of the IDL definitions, the pragma prefix can no longer be 
'w3c.org'; in the case of the Java language binding, the package names can no 
longer be in the 'org.w3c' package. 

Note: The original version of the W3C Software Copyright Notice and License could 
be found at http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/2002/copyright-software-20021231 

This work (and included software, documentation such as READMEs, or other related 
items) is being provided by the copyright holders under the following license. By 
obtaining, using and/or copying this work, you (the licensee) agree that you have 
read, understood, and will comply with the following terms and conditions. 

Permission to copy, modify, and distribute this software and its documentation, 
with or without modification, for any purpose and without fee or royalty is hereby 
granted, provided that you include the following on ALL copies of the software and 
documentation or portions thereof, including modifications: 
  1. The full text of this NOTICE in a location viewable to users of the 
redistributed or derivative work. 
  2. Any pre-existing intellectual property disclaimers, notices, or terms and 
conditions. If none exist, the W3C Software Short Notice should be included 
(hypertext is preferred, text is permitted) within the body of any redistributed 
or derivative code. 
  3. Notice of any changes or modifications to the files, including the date 
changes were made. (We recommend you provide URIs to the location from which the 
code is derived.) 

THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED "AS IS," AND COPYRIGHT HOLDERS MAKE NO 
REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE 
USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY PATENTS, 
COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR OTHER RIGHTS.



xercesImpl-2.11.0.jar

Third-Party Libraries 2-5

COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION.

The name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in advertising or 
publicity pertaining to the software without specific, written prior permission. 
Title to copyright in this software and any associated documentation will at all 
times remain with copyright holders.

sslext-1.2.0.jar
This product includes software developed by the Apache Software Foundation 
(http://www.apache.org/).

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 1.1.

velocity-tools-2.0.jar
Apache Velocity Tools

Copyright (C) 2000-2007 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

Support for using SSL with Struts is provided using
the sslext library package, which is open source software
under the Apache Software License 1.1 with copyright attributed
to The Apache Software Foundation.
This software is available from http://sslext.sourceforge.net/

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

xercesImpl-2.11.0.jar
Apache Xerces Java Copyright 1999-2010 The Apache Software Foundation This product 
includes software developed at The Apache Software Foundation 
(http://www.apache.org/). Portions of this software were originally based on the 
following: - software copyright (c) 1999, IBM Corporation., http://www.ibm.com. - 
software copyright (c) 1999, Sun Microsystems., http://www.sun.com. - voluntary 
contributions made by Paul Eng on behalf of the Apache Software Foundation that 
were originally developed at iClick, Inc., software copyright (c) 1999. 

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

In addition, the following notice applies to DOM included with this program: 

W3C. SOFTWARE NOTICE AND LICENSE Copyright ) 2004 World Wide Web Consortium, 
(Massachusetts Institute of Technology, European Research Consortium for 
Informatics and Mathematics, Keio University). All Rights Reserved. The DOM 
bindings are published under the W3C Software Copyright Notice and License. The 
software license requires "Notice of any changes or modifications to the W3C 
files, including the date changes were made." Consequently, modified versions of 
the DOM bindings must document that they do not conform to the W3C standard; in 
the case of the IDL definitions, the pragma prefix can no longer be 'w3c.org'; in 
the case of the Java language binding, the package names can no longer be in the 
'org.w3c' package. Note: The original version of the W3C Software Copyright Notice 
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and License could be found at 
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/2002/copyright-software-20021231 This work (and 
included software, documentation such as READMEs, or other related items) is being 
provided by the copyright holders under the following license. By obtaining, using 
and/or copying this work, you (the licensee) agree that you have read, understood, 
and will comply with the following terms and conditions. Permission to copy, 
modify, and distribute this software and its documentation, with or without 
modification, for any purpose and without fee or royalty is hereby granted, 
provided that you include the following on ALL copies of the software and 
documentation or portions thereof, including modifications: 1. The full text of 
this NOTICE in a location viewable to users of the redistributed or derivative 
work. 2. Any pre-existing intellectual property disclaimers, notices, or terms and 
conditions. If none exist, the W3C Software Short Notice should be included 
(hypertext is preferred, text is permitted) within the body of any redistributed 
or derivative code. 3. Notice of any changes or modifications to the files, 
including the date changes were made. (We recommend you provide URIs to the 
location from which the code is derived.) THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS 
PROVIDED "AS IS," AND COPYRIGHT HOLDERS MAKE NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO, WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY OR 
FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR 
DOCUMENTATION WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY PATENTS, COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR 
OTHER RIGHTS. COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
SPECIAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR 
DOCUMENTATION. The name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in 
advertising or publicity pertaining to the software without specific, written 
prior permission. Title to copyright in this software and any associated 
documentation will at all times remain with copyright holders. 

xml-apis-1.4.01.jar
Apache XML Commons XML APIs Copyright 1999-2009 The Apache Software Foundation. 
This product includes software developed at The Apache Software Foundation 
(http://www.apache.org/). Portions of this software were originally based on the 
following: - software copyright (c) 1999, IBM Corporation., http://www.ibm.com. - 
software copyright (c) 1999, Sun Microsystems., http://www.sun.com. - software 
copyright (c) 2000 World Wide Web Consortium, http://www.w3.org 

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

In addition, the following notice applies to DOM included with this program: 

This license came from: 
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/copyright-documents-20021231 W3C. DOCUMENT 
LICENSE http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/2002/copyright-documents-20021231 
Public documents on the W3C site are provided by the copyright holders under the 
following license. By using and/or copying this document, or the W3C document from 
which this statement is linked, you (the licensee) agree that you have read, 
understood, and will comply with the following terms and conditions: Permission to 
copy, and distribute the contents of this document, or the W3C document from which 
this statement is linked, in any medium for any purpose and without fee or royalty 
is hereby granted, provided that you include the following on ALL copies of the 
document, or portions thereof, that you use: 
1. A link or URL to the original W3C document. 2. The pre-existing copyright 
notice of the original author, or if it doesn't exist, a notice (hypertext is 
preferred, but a textual representation is permitted) of the form: "Copyright ) [ 
date-of-document] World Wide Web Consortium, (Massachusetts Institute of 
Technology, European Research Consortium for Informatics and Mathematics, Keio 
University). All Rights Reserved. 
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/2002/copyright-documents-20021231" 3. If it 
exists, the STATUS of the W3C document. When space permits, inclusion of the full 
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text of this NOTICE should be provided. We request that authorship attribution be 
provided in any software, documents, or other items or products that you create 
pursuant to the implementation of the contents of this document, or any portion 
thereof. No right to create modifications or derivatives of W3C documents is 
granted pursuant to this license. However, if additional requirements (documented 
in the Copyright FAQ) are satisfied, the right to create modifications or 
derivatives is sometimes granted by the W3C to individuals complying with those 
requirements. THIS DOCUMENT IS PROVIDED "AS IS," AND COPYRIGHT HOLDERS MAKE NO 
REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
OR TITLE; THAT THE CONTENTS OF THE DOCUMENT ARE SUITABLE FOR ANY PURPOSE; NOR THAT 
THE IMPLEMENTATION OF SUCH CONTENTS WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY PATENTS, 
COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR OTHER RIGHTS. COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR 
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF 
THE DOCUMENT OR THE PERFORMANCE OR IMPLEMENTATION OF THE CONTENTS THEREOF. The 
name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in advertising or 
publicity pertaining to this document or its contents without specific, written 
prior permission. Title to copyright in this document will at all times remain 
with copyright holders. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------
This formulation of W3C's notice and license became active on December 31 2002. 
This version removes the copyright ownership notice such that this license can be 
used with materials other than those owned by the W3C, moves information on style 
sheets, DTDs, and schemas to the Copyright FAQ, reflects that ERCIM is now a host 
of the W3C, includes references to this specific dated version of the license, and 
removes the ambiguous grant of "use". See the older formulation for the policy 
prior to this date. Please see our Copyright FAQ for common questions about using 
materials from our site, such as the translating or annotating specifications. 
Other questions about this notice can be directed to site-policy@w3.org. Joseph 
Reagle Last revised by Reagle Date: 2005-06-03 18:49:13 -0400 (Fri, 03 Jun 2005) 
This license came from:
http://www.w3.org/TR/2004/REC-DOM-Level-3-Core-20040407/java-binding.zip 
(COPYRIGHT.html) W3C. SOFTWARE NOTICE AND LICENSE Copyright ) 2004 World Wide Web 
Consortium, (Massachusetts Institute of Technology, European Research Consortium 
for Informatics and Mathematics, Keio University). All Rights Reserved. The DOM 
bindings are published under the W3C Software Copyright Notice and License. The 
software license requires "Notice of any changes or modifications to the W3C 
files, including the date changes were made." Consequently, modified versions of 
the DOM bindings must document that they do not conform to the W3C standard; in 
the case of the IDL definitions, the pragma prefix can no longer be 'w3c.org'; in 
the case of the Java language binding, the package names can no longer be in the 
'org.w3c' package. Note: The original version of the W3C Software Copyright Notice 
and License could be found at
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/2002/copyright-software-20021231 This work (and 
included software, documentation such as READMEs, or other related items) is being 
provided by the copyright holders under the following license. By obtaining, using 
and/or copying this work, you (the licensee) agree that you have read, understood, 
and will comply with the following terms and conditions. Permission to copy, 
modify, and distribute this software and its documentation, with or without 
modification, for any purpose and without fee or royalty is hereby granted, 
provided that you include the following on ALL copies of the software and 
documentation or portions thereof, including modifications: 1. The full text of 
this NOTICE in a location viewable to users of the redistributed or derivative 
work. 2. Any pre-existing intellectual property disclaimers, notices, or terms and 
conditions. If none exist, the W3C Software Short Notice should be included 
(hypertext is preferred, text is permitted) within the body of any redistributed 
or derivative code. 3. Notice of any changes or modifications to the files, 
including the date changes were made. (We recommend you provide URIs to the
location from which the code is derived.) THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS 
PROVIDED "AS IS," AND COPYRIGHT HOLDERS MAKE NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, 
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EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO, WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY OR 
FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR 
DOCUMENTATION WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY PATENTS, COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR 
OTHER RIGHTS. COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
SPECIAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR 
DOCUMENTATION. The name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in 
advertising or publicity pertaining to the software without specific, written 
prior permission. Title to copyright in this software and any associated 
documentation will at all times remain with copyright holders. 

xstream 1.2.2
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list 
of conditions and the following disclaimer. Redistributions in binary form must 
reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

Neither the name of XStream nor the names of its contributors may be used to 
endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior 
written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND 
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT 
NOT LIMITED
TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGE.

ANTLR Antlr 3.4
antlr-3.4-complete.jar

Copyright (c) 2010 Terence Parr
All rights reserved.
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, 
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list 
of conditions and the following disclaimer.

Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this 
list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other 
materials provided with the distribution.

Neither the name of the author nor the names of its contributors may be used to 
endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior 
written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND 
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
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WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT 
NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) 
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Apache Commons Compress
commons-compress-1.0.jar

Notice:

Apache Commons Compress
Copyright 2002-2009 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

Original BZip2 classes contributed by Keiron Liddle
<keiron@aftexsw.com>, Aftex Software to the Apache Ant project

Original Tar classes from contributors of the Apache Ant project

Original Zip classes from contributors of the Apache Ant project

Original CPIO classes contributed by Markus Kuss and the jRPM 
project(jrpm.sourceforge.net)

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Apache Commons Configuration
commons-configuration-1.6.jar

Notice:

Apache Commons Configuration
Copyright 2001-2008 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0. 

Apache Commons IO 2.0.1
commons-io-2.0.1.jar

Apache Commons IO
Copyright 2002-2010 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

The following applies to all products licensed under the Apache 2.0 License:
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You may not use the identified files except in compliance with the Apache License, 
Version 2.0 (the "License.")

You may obtain a copy of the License at 
http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also 
reproduced below.

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed 
under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations 
under the License.

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Apache fontbox
fontbox-1.6.0.jar

Notice:

Apache FontBox
Copyright 2008-2011 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at 
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

Based on source code contributed to the original FontBox project.
Copyright (c) 2006-2007, www.fontbox.org

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Apache Groovy
groovy-1.7.5.jar

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Apache HttpComponent
httpclient-4.1.2.jar
httpcore-4.1.2.jar

Notice:

Apache HttpComponents HttpCore
Copyright 2005-2011 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

Notice:

Apache HttpComponents HttpClient
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Copyright 1999-2011 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

This project contains annotations derived from JCIP-ANNOTATIONS
Copyright (c) 2005 Brian Goetz and Tim Peierls. See http://www.jcip.net

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Apache httpmime
httpmime-4.1.2.jar

Notice:

Apache HttpComponents HttpMime
Copyright 1999-2011 The Apache Software Foundation
This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
This project contains annotations derived from JCIP-ANNOTATIONS
Copyright (c) 2005 Brian Goetz and Tim Peierls. See http://www.jcip.net

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Apache James 3.0-M3
For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Apache jempbox
jempbox-1.6.0.jar

Notice:

Apache JempBox
Copyright 2008-2011 The Apache Software Foundation
This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
Based on source code contributed to the original JempBox project.
Copyright (c) 2006-2007, www.jempbox.org

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Apache PDFBox
pdfbox-1.6.0.jar

Notice:

Apache PDFBox
Copyright 2002-2011 The Apache Software Foundation
This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
Based on source code contributed to the original PDFBox project.
Copyright (c) 2002-2007, www.pdfbox.org
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For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Apache POI
poi-ooxml-schemas-3.6.jar

Apache POI
Copyright 2009 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

This product contains the DOM4J library (http://www.dom4j.org).
Copyright 2001-2005 (C) MetaStuff, Ltd. All Rights Reserved.

This product contains parts that were originally based on software from BEA.
Copyright (c) 2000-2003, BEA Systems, <http://www.bea.com/>.

This product contains W3C XML Schema documents. Copyright 2001-2003 (c)
World Wide Web Consortium (Massachusetts Institute of Technology, European
Research Consortium for Informatics and Mathematics, Keio University)

This product contains the Piccolo XML Parser for Java
(http://piccolo.sourceforge.net/). Copyright 2002 Yuval Oren.

This product contains the chunks_parse_cmds.tbl file from the vsdump program.
Copyright (C) 2006-2007 Valek Filippov (frob@df.ru)

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Apache Tomcat
Notice:

Copyright © 1999-2010, Apache Software Foundation

License:

The following applies to all products licensed under the Apache 2.0 License:

You may not use the identified files except in compliance with the Apache License, 
Version 2.0 (the "License.")
 
You may obtain a copy of the License at 
http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also 
reproduced below.

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed 
under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations 
under the License.

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.
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Apache Velocity Tools 1.1
velocity-tools-1.1.jar

The following applies to all products licensed under the Apache 2.0 License:

You may not use the identified files except in compliance with the Apache License, 
Version 2.0 (the "License.")

You may obtain a copy of the License at 
http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also 
reproduced below.

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed 
under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations 
under the License.

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0. 

Apache xmlgraphics-commons
xmlgraphics-commons-1.4.jar

Notice:

Apache XML Graphics Commons
Copyright 2006-2008 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Apache XWork 2.0.5
xwork-2.0.5.jar

The following applies to all products licensed under the Apache 2.0 License:

You may not use the identified files except in compliance with the Apache License, 
Version 2.0 (the "License.")

You may obtain a copy of the License at 
http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also 
reproduced below.

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed 
under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations 
under the License.

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0. 
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Codehaus Jackson 1.8.0
jackson-core-asl-1.8.0.jar
jackson-mapper-asl-1.8.0.jar

Notice:

This product currently only contains code developed by authors
of specific components, as identified by the source code files;
if such notes are missing files have been created by
Tatu Saloranta.

For additional credits (generally to people who reported problems)
see CREDITS file.

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0

Codehaus Jackson 1.8.3
jackson-core-asl-1.8.3.jar, jackson-jaxrs-1.8.3.jar, jackson-mapper-asl-1.8.3.jar, 
jackson-xc-1.8.3.jar

The following applies to all products licensed under the Apache 2.0 License:

You may not use the identified files except in compliance with the Apache License, 
Version 2.0 (the "License.")

You may obtain a copy of the License at 
http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also 
reproduced below.

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed 
under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations 
under the License.

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Dmitry Baranovskiy gRaphaël 0.4.1
g.raphael.js, g.raphael-min.js, g.pie.js
g.pie-min.js, g.bar.js, g.bar-min.js, g.dot.js, g.dot-min.js, g.pie.js, g.bar.js

Copyright © 2009 Dmitry Baranovskiy

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of 
this software and associated documentation files (the “Software”), to deal in the 
Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, 
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the 
Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, 
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all 
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

The software is provided “as is”, without warranty of any kind, express or 
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implied, including but not limited to the warranties of merchantability, fitness 
for a particular purpose and noninfringement. In no event shall the authors or 
copyright holders be liable for any claim, damages or other liability, whether in 
an action of contract, tort or otherwise, arising from, out of or in connection 
with the software or the use or other dealings in the software.

Dmitry Baranovskiy gRaphaël 0.4.2
g.line.js, g.line-min.js

Copyright © 2008 Dmitry Baranovskiy
* Copyright (c) 2009 Dmitry Baranovskiy (http://g.raphaeljs.com)
* Licensed under the MIT (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-license.php) 
license.

/*
 * g.Raphael 0.4.2 - Charting library, based on Raphaël
 *
 * Copyright (c) 2009 Dmitry Baranovskiy (http://g.raphaeljs.com)
 * Licensed under the MIT (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-license.php) 
license.
 */

Copyright © 2008 Dmitry Baranovskiy

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of 
this software and associated documentation files (the “Software”), to deal in the 
Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, 
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the 
Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, 
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all 
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

The software is provided “as is”, without warranty of any kind, express or 
implied, including but not limited to the warranties of merchantability, fitness 
for a particular purpose and noninfringement. In no event shall the authors or 
copyright holders be liable for any claim, damages or other liability, whether in 
an action of contract, tort or otherwise, arising from, out of or in connection 
with the software or the use or other dealings in the software.

Dmitry Baranovskiy Raphael JavaScript Library
raphael.js

Raphael 1.5.2 - JavaScript Vector Library
 *
 * Copyright (c) 2010 Dmitry Baranovskiy (http://raphaeljs.com)
 * Licensed under the MIT (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-license.php) 
license.

Copyright © 2008-10 Dmitry Baranovskiy

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of 
this software and associated documentation files (the “Software”), to deal in the 
Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, 
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the 
Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, 
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subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all 
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

The software is provided “as is”, without warranty of any kind, express or 
implied, including but not limited to the warranties of merchantability, fitness 
for a particular purpose and noninfringement. In no event shall the authors or 
copyright holders be liable for any claim, damages or other liability, whether in 
an action of contract, tort or otherwise, arising from, out of or in connection 
with the software or the use or other dealings in the software.

Frederico Caldiera Knabben (FredCK.com) CKEditor
ckeditor

Notice:

© 2003 - 2010 CKSource - Frederico Knabben. All rights reserved.

License:

The following applies to all products licensed under the Apache 2.0 License:

You may not use the identified files except in compliance with the Apache License, 
Version 2.0 (the "License.")

You may obtain a copy of the License at 
http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also 
reproduced below.

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed 
under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations 
under the License.

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Google atinject
javax.inject-1.jar

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Google ClosureTemplates
soyutils js

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0. 

GoogleCode Closure Template (Server Side)
google-closure-template-r09_modified.jar
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Copyright 2009 Google Inc.

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0. 

Google Guava r09
guava-r09.jar

The following applies to all products licensed under the Apache 2.0 License:

You may not use the identified files except in compliance with the Apache License, 
Version 2.0 (the "License.")

You may obtain a copy of the License at 
http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also 
reproduced below.

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed 
under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations 
under the License.

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Google Guice 3.0
guice-3.0.jar, guice-assistedinject-3.0.jar, guice-multibindings-3.0.jar, 
guice-servlet-3.0.jar, guice-struts2-3.0.jar, guice-throwingproviders-3.0.jar

Google Guice - Extensions - ThrowingProviders
Copyright 2006-2011 Google, Inc.

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
__________________________________________________________________
Google Guice - Extensions - AssistedInject
Copyright 2006-2011 Google, Inc.

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
__________________________________________________________________
Google Guice - Core Library
Copyright 2006-2011 Google, Inc.

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
__________________________________________________________________
Google Guice - Extensions - MultiBindings
Copyright 2006-2011 Google, Inc.

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
__________________________________________________________________
Google Guice - Extensions - Servlet
Copyright 2006-2011 Google, Inc.

This product includes software developed at
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The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
__________________________________________________________________
Google Guice - Extensions - Struts2
Copyright 2006-2011 Google, Inc.

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

Indiana University XPP3
xpp3_min-1.1.4c.jar

Indiana University Extreme! Lab Software License Version 1.1.1 Copyright (c) 2002 
Extreme! Lab, Indiana University. All rights reserved. Redistribution and use in 
source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that 
the following conditions are met: 

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this 
list of conditions and the following disclaimer. 

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this 
list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other 
materials provided with the distribution. 

3. The end-user documentation included with the redistribution, if any, must 
include the following acknowledgment: "This product includes software developed by 
the Indiana University Extreme! Lab (Link1 /)." Alternately, this acknowledgment 
may appear in the software itself, if and wherever such third-party 
acknowledgments normally appear. 

4. The names "Indiana Univeristy" and "Indiana Univeristy Extreme! Lab" must not 
be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without prior 
written permission. For written permission, please contact Link2 /. 

5. Products derived from this software may not use "Indiana Univeristy" name nor 
may "Indiana Univeristy" appear in their name, without prior written permission of 
the Indiana University. 

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS, 
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS OR ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) 
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Indis ImageEditor - Clarkii
clarkii image editor

License:

Copyright (c) 2011, UAB InDis Baltic
All rights reserved.
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Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, 
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

*  Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this 
list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
*  Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this 
list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or  other 
materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND 
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT 
NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) 
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

JGoodies Forms 1.2.1
The BSD License for the JGoodies Forms
======================================
Copyright (c) 2003 JGoodies Karsten Lentzsch. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, 
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

o Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list 
of conditions and the following disclaimer.

o Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this 
list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other 
materials provided with the distribution.

o Neither the name of JGoodies Karsten Lentzsch nor the names of its contributors 
may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without 
specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND 
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT 
NOT LIMITED TO,PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) 
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Joe Walnes XStream
xstream-1.4.2.jar

Notice:

Copyright (c) 2003-2006, Joe Walnes
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Copyright (c) 2006-2007, XStream Committers
All rights reserved.

License:

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list 
of
conditions and the following disclaimer. Redistributions in binary form must 
reproduce
the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in
the documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

Neither the name of XStream nor the names of its contributors may be used to 
endorse
or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written
permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND 
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO 
EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY
WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGE.

JSON 20090211
json-20090211.jar

Copyright (c) 2002 JSON.org

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of 
this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the 
Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, 
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the 
Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, 
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all 
copies or substantial portions of the Software.
The Software shall be used for Good, not Evil.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS 
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR 
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION 
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
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jwma (webmail client)
jwma Java WebMail
Copyright (c) 2000-2003, jwma team 
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list 
of conditions and the following disclaimer.

Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this 
list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other 
materials provided with the distribution.

Neither the name of the author nor the names of its contributors
may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without 
specific prior written permission.
 
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND 
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE REGENTS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGE.

/*
 * ==================================================================
 *       The Apache Software License, Version 1.1
 * ==================================================================
 * 
 *    Copyright (C) 2000-2002 The Apache Software Foundation. All
 *    rights reserved.
 * 
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modifica-
 * tion, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:
 * 
 * 1. Redistributions of  source code must  retain the above copyright  notice,
 *    this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice,
 *    this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation
 *    and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
 * 
 * 3. The end-user documentation included with the redistribution, if any, must
 *    include  the following  acknowledgment:  "This product includes  software
 *    developed  by the  Apache Software Foundation  (http://www.apache.org/)."
 *    Alternately, this  acknowledgment may  appear in the software itself,  if
 *    and wherever such third-party acknowledgments normally appear.
 * 
 * 4. The names "Ant" and  "Apache Software Foundation"  must not be used to
 *    endorse  or promote  products derived  from this  software without  prior
 *    written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    apache@apache.org.
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 * 
 * 5. Products  derived from this software may not  be called "Apache", nor may
 *    "Apache" appear  in their name,  without prior written permission  of the
 *    Apache Software Foundation.
 * 
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES,
 * INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
 * FITNESS  FOR A PARTICULAR  PURPOSE ARE  DISCLAIMED.  IN NO  EVENT SHALL  THE
 * APACHE SOFTWARE  FOUNDATION  OR ITS CONTRIBUTORS  BE LIABLE FOR  ANY DIRECT,
 * INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,  EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL  DAMAGES (INCLU-
 * DING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT  OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS
 * OF USE, DATA, OR  PROFITS; OR BUSINESS  INTERRUPTION)  HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON
 * ANY  THEORY OF LIABILITY,  WHETHER  IN CONTRACT,  STRICT LIABILITY,  OR TORT
 * (INCLUDING  NEGLIGENCE OR  OTHERWISE) ARISING IN  ANY WAY OUT OF THE  USE OF
 * THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * 
 * This software  consists of voluntary contributions made  by many individuals
 * on behalf of the  Apache Software Foundation.  For more  information  on the 
 * Apache Software Foundation, please see <http://www.apache.org/>.
 *
 */
Copyright 2000 (C) Intalio Inc. All Rights Reserved.

Redistribution and use of this software and associated documentation
("Software"), with or without modification, are permitted provided
that the following conditions are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain copyright statements
   and notices. Redistributions must also contain a copy of this
   document.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this 
list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other 
materials provided with the distribution.

3. The name "ExoLab" must not be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this Software without prior written permission of Intalio Inc. For written 
permission, please contact info@exolab.org.

4. Products derived from this Software may not be called "Castor"    nor may 
"Castor" appear in their names without prior written permission of Intalio Inc. 
Exolab, Castor and Intalio are
trademarks of Intalio Inc.

5. Due credit should be given to the ExoLab Project 
   http://www.exolab.org/).

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY INTALIO AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESSED 
OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL INTALIO OR ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGE.

License Agreement
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SUN MICROSYSTEMS, INC. (``SUN'') IS WILLING TO LICENSE ITS JAVABEANS(tm) 
ACTIVATION FRAMEWORK SOFTWARE (``SOFTWARE'') TO
YOU ("CUSTOMER") ONLY UPON THE CONDITION THAT YOU ACCEPT ALL OF THE TERMS 
CONTAINED IN THIS LICENSE AGREEMENT ("AGREEMENT").  READ THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS 
OF THE AGREEMENT CAREFULLY BEFORE SELECTING THE "ACCEPT" BUTTON AT THE BOTTOM OF 
THIS PAGE.  BY SELECTING THE "ACCEPT" BUTTON YOU AGREE TO THE TERMS AND CONDITIONS 
OF THE AGREEMENT.  IF YOU ARE NOT WILLING TO BE BOUND BY ITS TERMS, SELECT THE "DO 
NOT ACCEPT" BUTTON AT THE BOTTOM OF THIS PAGE AND THE INSTALLATION PROCESS WILL 
NOT CONTINUE.

1. License to Distribute. Customer is granted a royalty-free,
non-transferable right to reproduce and use the Software
for the purpose of developing applications which run in
conjunction with the Software.  Customer may not modify the Software
(including any APIs exposed by the Software) in any way.

2. Restrictions. Software is confidential copyrighted information of Sun and title 
to all copies is retained by Sun and/or its licensors.  Except to the extent 
enforcement of this provision is prohibited by applicable law, if at all, Customer 
shall not decompile, disassemble, decrypt, extract, or otherwise reverse engineer 
Software. Software is not designed or intended for use in on-line control of 
aircraft, air traffic, aircraft navigation or aircraft communications; or in the 
design, construction, operation or maintenance of any nuclear facility. Customer 
warrants that it will not use or redistribute the Software for such purposes.

3. Trademarks and Logos. This Agreement does not authorize
Customer to use any Sun name, trademark or logo. Customer acknowledges that Sun 
owns the Java trademark and all Java-related trademarks, logos and icons including 
the Coffee Cup and Duke (``Java Marks'') and agrees to: (i) comply with the Java 
Trademark Guidelines at http://java.sun.com/trademarks.html; (ii) not do anything 
harmful to or inconsistent with Sun's rights in the Java Marks; and (iii) assist 
Sun in protecting those rights, including assigning to Sun any rights acquired by 
Customer in any Java Mark.

4. Disclaimer of Warranty. Software is provided ``AS IS,'' without a warranty of 
any kind. ALL EXPRESS OR IMPLIED REPRESENTATIONS AND
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING ANY IMPLIED WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NON-INFRINGEMENT, ARE HEREBY EXCLUDED. 

5.Limitation of Liability. IN NO EVENT WILL SUN OR ITS LICENSORS
BE LIABLE FOR ANY LOST REVENUE, PROFIT OR DATA, OR FOR SPECIAL,
INDIRECT, CONSEQUENTIAL, INCIDENTAL OR PUNITIVE DAMAGES HOWEVER CAUSED AND 
REGARDLESS OF THE THEORY OF LIABILITY ARISING OUT OF THE DOWNLOADING OF, USE OF, 
OR INABILITY TO USE, SOFTWARE, EVEN IF SUN HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMAGES.

6. Termination.  Customer may terminate this Agreement at any time 
by destroying all copies of Software. This Agreement will terminate immediately 
without notice from Sun if Customer fails to comply with any provision of this 
Agreement.  Upon such termination, Customer must destroy all copies of Software.  
Sections 4 and 5 above shall survive termination of this Agreement.

7. Export Regulations. Software, including technical data, is
subject to U.S. export control laws, including the U.S. Export
Administration Act and its associated regulations, and may be subject to export or 
import regulations in other countries. Customer agrees to comply strictly with all 
such regulations and acknowledges that it has the responsibility to obtain 
licenses to export, re-export, or import
Software. Software may not be downloaded, or otherwise exported or
re-exported (i) into, or to a national or resident of, Cuba, Iraq,
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Iran, North Korea, Libya, Sudan, Syria or any country to which the U.S. has 
embargoed goods; or (ii) to anyone on the U.S. Treasury
Department's list of Specially Designated Nations or the U.S. Commerce 
Department's Table of Denial Orders.

8. Restricted Rights. Use, duplication or disclosure by the United
States government is subject to the restrictions as set forth in the Rights in 
Technical Data and Computer Software Clauses in DFARS 252.227-7013(c) (1) (ii) and 
FAR 52.227-19(c) (2) as applicable.

9. Governing Law. Any action related to this Agreement will be
governed by California law and controlling U.S. federal law. No choice of law 
rules of any jurisdiction will apply.

10. Severability. If any of the above provisions are held to be in
violation of applicable law, void, or unenforceable in any
jurisdiction, then such provisions are herewith waived or amended to the extent 
necessary for the Agreement to be otherwise enforceable in such jurisdiction. 
However, if in Sun's opinion deletion or amendment of any provisions of the 
Agreement by operation of this paragraph unreasonably compromises the rights or 
increase the liabilities of Sun or its licensors, Sun reserves the right to 
terminate the Agreement. 

Sun Microsystems, Inc.
Binary Code License Agreement

READ THE TERMS OF THIS AGREEMENT AND ANY PROVIDED SUPPLEMENTAL LICENSE TERMS 
(COLLECTIVELY "AGREEMENT") CAREFULLY BEFORE OPENING THE SOFTWARE MEDIA PACKAGE.  
BY OPENING THE SOFTWARE MEDIA PACKAGE, YOU AGREE TO THE TERMS OF THIS AGREEMENT.  
IF YOU ARE ACCESSING THE SOFTWARE ELECTRONICALLY, INDICATE YOUR ACCEPTANCE OF 
THESE TERMS BY SELECTING THE "ACCEPT" BUTTON AT THE END OF THIS AGREEMENT. IF YOU 
DO NOT AGREE TO ALL THESE TERMS, PROMPTLY RETURN
THE UNUSED SOFTWARE TO YOUR PLACE OF PURCHASE FOR A REFUND OR, IF THE SOFTWARE IS 
ACCESSED ELECTRONICALLY, SELECT THE "DECLINE" BUTTON AT THE END OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. LICENSE TO USE.  Sun grants you a non-exclusive and non-transferable license 
for the internal use only of the accompanying software and documentation and any 
error corrections provided by Sun (collectively "Software"), by the number of 
users and the class of computer hardware for which the corresponding fee has been 
paid.

2. RESTRICTIONS.  Software is confidential and copyrighted. Title to Software and 
all associated intellectual property rights is retained by Sun and/or its 
licensors.  Except as specifically authorized in any Supplemental License Terms, 
you may not make copies of Software, other than a single copy of Software for 
archival purposes. Unless enforcement is prohibited by
applicable law, you may not modify, decompile, or reverse engineer
Software. You acknowledge that Software is not designed, licensed or intended for 
use in the design, construction, operation or maintenance of any nuclear facility.  
Sun disclaims any express or implied warranty of fitness for such uses.  No right, 
title or interest in or to any trademark, service mark, logo or trade name of Sun 
or its licensors is granted under this Agreement.

3. LIMITED WARRANTY.  Sun warrants to you that for a period of ninety (90) days 
from the date of purchase, as evidenced by a copy of the receipt, the media on 
which Software is furnished (if any) will be free of defects in materials and 
workmanship under normal use.  Except for the foregoing, Software is provided "AS 
IS".  Your exclusive remedy and Sun's entire liability under this limited warranty 
will be at Sun's option to replace Software media or refund the fee paid for 
Software.
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4. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY. UNLESS SPECIFIED IN THIS AGREEMENT, ALL EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED CONDITIONS, REPRESENTATIONS AND WARRANTIES, INCLUDING ANY IMPLIED WARRANTY 
OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NON-INFRINGEMENT ARE 
DISCLAIMED, EXCEPT TO THE EXTENT THAT THESE DISCLAIMERS ARE HELD TO BE LEGALLY 
INVALID.

5. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.  TO THE EXTENT NOT PROHIBITED BY LAW, IN NO EVENT WILL 
SUN OR ITS LICENSORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY LOST REVENUE, PROFIT OR DATA, OR FOR 
SPECIAL, INDIRECT, CONSEQUENTIAL, INCIDENTAL OR PUNITIVE DAMAGES, HOWEVER CAUSED 
REGARDLESS OF THE THEORY OF LIABILITY, ARISING OUT OF OR RELATED TO THE USE OF OR 
INABILITY TO USE SOFTWARE, EVEN IF SUN HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGES.  In no event will Sun's liability to you, whether in contract, tort 
(including negligence), or
otherwise, exceed the amount paid by you for Software under this Agreement. The 
foregoing limitations will apply even if the above stated warranty fails of its 
essential purpose.

6.  Termination.  This Agreement is effective until terminated.  You may terminate 
this Agreement at any time by destroying all copies of Software. This Agreement 
will terminate immediately without notice from Sun if you fail to comply with any 
provision of this Agreement.  Upon Termination, you must destroy all copies of 
Software.

7. Export Regulations. All Software and technical data delivered under this 
Agreement are subject to US export control laws and may be subject to export or 
import regulations in other countries.  You agree to comply strictly with all such 
laws and regulations and acknowledge that you have the responsibility to obtain 
such licenses to export, re-export, or import as may be required after delivery to 
you.

8. U.S. Government Restricted Rights.  If Software is being acquired by or on 
behalf of the U.S. Government or by a U.S. Government prime contractor or 
subcontractor (at any tier), then the Government's rights in Software and 
accompanying documentation will be only as set forth in this Agreement; this is in 
accordance with 48 CFR 227.7201 through 227.7202-4 (for Department of
Defense (DOD) acquisitions) and with 48 CFR 2.101 and 12.212 (for non-DOD 
acquisitions).

9. Governing Law.  Any action related to this Agreement will be governed by 
California law and controlling U.S. federal law.  No choice of law rules of any 
jurisdiction will apply.

10. Severability. If any provision of this Agreement is held to be
unenforceable, this Agreement will remain in effect with the provision omitted, 
unless omission would frustrate the intent of the parties, in which case this 
Agreement will immediately terminate.

11. Integration.  This Agreement is the entire agreement between you and Sun 
relating to its subject matter.  It supersedes all prior or contemporaneous oral 
or written communications, proposals, representations and warranties and prevails 
over any conflicting or additional terms of any quote, order, acknowledgment, or 
other communication between the parties
relating to its subject matter during the term of this Agreement.  No modification 
of this Agreement will be binding, unless in writing and signed by an authorized 
representative of each party.

JAVAMAIL, VERSION 1.2
SUPPLEMENTAL LICENSE TERMS
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These supplemental license terms ("Supplemental Terms") add to or modify the terms 
of the Binary Code License Agreement (collectively, the "Agreement"). Capitalized 
terms not defined in these Supplemental Terms shall have the same meanings 
ascribed to them in the Agreement. These Supplemental Terms shall supersede any 
inconsistent or conflicting terms in the Agreement, or
in any license contained within the Software.

1. Software Internal Use and Development License Grant.  Subject to the terms and 
conditions of this Agreement, including, but not limited to Section 3 (Java(TM) 
Technology Restrictions) of these Supplemental Terms, Sun grants you a 
non-exclusive, non-transferable, limited license to reproduce internally and use 
internally the binary form of the Software, complete and unmodified, for the sole 
purpose of designing, developing and
testing your Java applets and applications ("Programs").

2. License to Distribute Software. Subject to the terms and conditions of this 
Agreement, including, but not limited to Section 3 (Java (TM) Technology 
Restrictions) of these Supplemental Terms, Sun grants you a non-exclusive, 
non-transferable, limited license to reproduce and distribute the Software in 
binary code form only, provided that (i) you distribute the Software complete and 
unmodified and only bundled as part of, and for the sole purpose of  running, your 
Java applets or applications ("Programs"), (ii) the Programs add significant and 
primary functionality to the Software,
(iii) you do not distribute additional software intended to replace any 
component(s) of the Software, (iv) you do not remove or alter any proprietary 
legends or notices contained in the Software, (v) you only distribute the Software 
subject to a license agreement that protects Sun's interests consistent with the 
terms contained in this Agreement, and (vi) you agree to defend and indemnify Sun 
and its licensors from and against any
damages, costs, liabilities, settlement amounts and/or expenses (including 
attorneys' fees) incurred in connection with any claim, lawsuit or action by any 
third party that arises or results from the use or distribution of any and all 
Programs and/or Software.

3. Java Technology Restrictions. You may not modify the Java Platform Interface 
("JPI", identified as classes contained within the "java" package or any 
subpackages of the "java" package), by creating additional classes within the JPI 
or otherwise causing the addition to or modification of the classes in the JPI.  
In the event that you create an additional class and associated API(s) which (i) 
extends the functionality of the Java platform, and (ii) is exposed to third party 
software developers for the purpose of
developing additional software which invokes such additional API, you must 
promptly publish broadly an accurate specification for such API for free use by 
all developers.  You may not create, or authorize your licensees to create 
additional classes, interfaces, or subpackages that are in any way identified as 
"java", "javax", "sun" or similar convention as specified by Sun in any naming 
convention designation.

4. Trademarks and Logos. You acknowledge and agree as between you and Sun that Sun 
owns the SUN, SOLARIS, JAVA, JINI, FORTE, STAROFFICE, STARPORTAL and iPLANET 
trademarks and all SUN, SOLARIS, JAVA, JINI, FORTE, STAROFFICE, STARPORTAL and 
iPLANET-related trademarks, service marks, logos and other brand designations 
("Sun Marks"), and you agree to comply with the Sun
Trademark and Logo Usage Requirements currently located at
http://www.sun.com/policies/trademarks. Any use you make of the Sun Marks inures 
to Sun's benefit.

5. Source Code. Software may contain source code that is provided solely for 
reference purposes pursuant to the terms of this Agreement. Source code may not be 
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redistributed unless expressly provided for in this Agreement.

6. Termination for Infringement.  Either party may terminate this Agreement
immediately should any Software become, or in either party's opinion be likely to 
become, the subject of a claim of infringement of any intellectual property right.

For inquiries please contact: Sun Microsystems, Inc.  901 San Antonio Road, Palo 
Alto, California 94303

jwma Java WebMail
Copyright (c) 2000-2002, Dieter Wimberger 
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list 
of conditions and the following disclaimer.

Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this 
list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other 
materials provided with the distribution.

Neither the name of the author nor the names of its contributors
may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without 
specific prior written permission.
 
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND 
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE REGENTS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY 
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGE.
/*
 * ==================================================================
 *          The Apache Software License, Version 1.1
 * ==================================================================
 * 
 * Copyright (C) 1999 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights reserved.
 * 
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modifica-
 * tion, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:
 * 
 * 1. Redistributions of  source code must  retain the above copyright  notice,
 *    this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice,
 *    this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation
 *    and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
 * 
 * 3. The end-user documentation included with the redistribution, if any, must
 *    include  the following  acknowledgment:  "This product includes  software
 *    developed  by the  Apache Software Foundation  (http://www.apache.org/)."
 *    Alternately, this  acknowledgment may  appear in the software itself,  if
 *    and wherever such third-party acknowledgments normally appear.
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 * 
 * 4. The names "log4j" and  "Apache Software Foundation"  must not be used to
 *    endorse  or promote  products derived  from this  software without  prior
 *    written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    apache@apache.org.
 * 
 * 5. Products  derived from this software may not  be called "Apache", nor may
 *    "Apache" appear  in their name,  without prior written permission  of the
 *    Apache Software Foundation.
 * 
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES,
 * INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
 * FITNESS  FOR A PARTICULAR  PURPOSE ARE  DISCLAIMED.  IN NO  EVENT SHALL  THE
 * APACHE SOFTWARE  FOUNDATION  OR ITS CONTRIBUTORS  BE LIABLE FOR  ANY DIRECT,
 * INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,  EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL  DAMAGES (INCLU-
 * DING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT  OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS
 * OF USE, DATA, OR  PROFITS; OR BUSINESS  INTERRUPTION)  HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON
 * ANY  THEORY OF LIABILITY,  WHETHER  IN CONTRACT,  STRICT LIABILITY,  OR TORT
 * (INCLUDING  NEGLIGENCE OR  OTHERWISE) ARISING IN  ANY WAY OUT OF THE  USE OF
 * THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * 
 * This software  consists of voluntary contributions made  by many individuals
 * on  behalf of the Apache Software  Foundation.  For more  information on the 
 * Apache Software Foundation, please see <http://www.apache.org/>.
 *
 */
/* ==================================================================
 * The Apache Software License, Version 1.1
 *
 * Copyright (c) 2000 The Apache Software Foundation.  All rights
 * reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. The end-user documentation included with the redistribution,
 *    if any, must include the following acknowledgment:
 *       "This product includes software developed by the
 *        Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/)."
 *    Alternately, this acknowledgment may appear in the software itself,
 *    if and wherever such third-party acknowledgments normally appear.
 *
 * 4. The names "Apache" and "Apache Software Foundation", "Jakarta-Oro" 
 *    must not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this
 *    software without prior written permission. For written
 *    permission, please contact apache@apache.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "Apache" 
 *    or "Jakarta-Oro", nor may "Apache" or "Jakarta-Oro" appear in their 
 *    name, without prior written permission of the Apache Software Foundation.
 *
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 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED
 * WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES
 * OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
 * DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE APACHE SOFTWARE FOUNDATION OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
 * LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF
 * USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
 * ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY,
 * OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT
 * OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ==================================================================
 *
 * This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many
 * individuals on behalf of the Apache Software Foundation.  For more
 * information on the Apache Software Foundation, please see
 * <http://www.apache.org/>.
 *
 * Portions of this software are based upon software originally written 
 * by Daniel F. Savarese. We appreciate his contributions.
 */
/*
 * The Apache Software License, Version 1.1
 *
 *
 * Copyright (c) 1999 The Apache Software Foundation.  All rights 
 * reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer. 
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. The end-user documentation included with the redistribution,
 *    if any, must include the following acknowledgment:  
 *       "This product includes software developed by the
 *        Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/)."
 *    Alternately, this acknowledgment may appear in the software itself,
 *    if and wherever such third-party acknowledgments normally appear.
 *
 * 4. The names "Xerces" and "Apache Software Foundation" must
 *    not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this
 *    software without prior written permission. For written 
 *    permission, please contact apache@apache.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "Apache",
 *    nor may "Apache" appear in their name, without prior written
 *    permission of the Apache Software Foundation.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED
 * WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES
 * OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
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 * DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE APACHE SOFTWARE FOUNDATION OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
 * LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF
 * USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
 * ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY,
 * OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT
 * OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ==================================================================
 *
 * This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many
 * individuals on behalf of the Apache Software Foundation and was
 * originally based on software copyright (c) 1999, International
 * Business Machines, Inc., http://www.ibm.com.  For more
 * information on the Apache Software Foundation, please see
 * <http://www.apache.org/>.
 */

Kohsuke Kawaguchi: Java command line options parser - args4j
args4j-2.0.12.jar

Copyright (c) 2003, Kohsuke Kawaguchi
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms,with or without modification, 
are permitted providedthat the following conditions are met:
    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this 
list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, 
this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or 
other materials      provided with the distribution.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHTHOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY 
EXPRESSOR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITEDTO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES 
OF MERCHANTABILITYAND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORSBE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) 
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

lawnchair lawnchair
Notice:

Copyright (c) 2009, 2010, 2011 Brian LeRoux

License:
The MIT License

Copyright (c) 2009, 2010, 2011 Brian LeRoux

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies 
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of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, 
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all 
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS 
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR 
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE 
SOFTWARE.

Marijn Haverbeke CodeMirror
CodeMirror

License:

Copyright (C) 2011 by Marijn Haverbeke <marijnh@gmail.com>

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of 
this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the 
Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, 
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the 
Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, 
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all 
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS 
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR 
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION 
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Microsoft Visual Studio 2008 Redistributables
Must include Oracle copyright notice in Oracle applications containing the 
Distributable Code.  Oracle must not use Microsoft’s trademarks in Oracle program 
names or in a way that suggests Oracle programs come from or are endorsed by 
Microsoft.

OpenSymphony OGNL 2.7.3
ognl-2.7.3.jar

/* ==================================================================
 * The OpenSymphony Software License, Version 1.1
 *
 * (this license is derived and fully compatible with the Apache Software
 * License - see http://www.apache.org/LICENSE.txt)
 *
 * Copyright (c) 2001-2004 The OpenSymphony Group. All rights reserved.
 *
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 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. The end-user documentation included with the redistribution,
 *    if any, must include the following acknowledgment:
 *       "This product includes software developed by the
 *        OpenSymphony Group (http://www.opensymphony.com/)."
 *    Alternately, this acknowledgment may appear in the software itself, 
 *    if and wherever such third-party acknowledgments normally appear.
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSymphony" and "The OpenSymphony Group"
 *    must not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this
 *    software without prior written permission. For written
 *    permission, please contact license@opensymphony.com .
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSymphony"
 *    or "OGNL", nor may "OpenSymphony" or "OGNL" appear in their
 *    name, without prior written permission of the OpenSymphony Group.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED
 * WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES
 * OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
 * DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE APACHE SOFTWARE FOUNDATION OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
 * LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF
 * USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
 * ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY,
 * OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT
 * OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ==================================================================
 */

Shigeru Chiba javassist
javassist-3.9.0.ga.jar

You are receiving a copy of the javassist in both source and object code in the 
following JAR javassist-3.9.0.ga.jar. The terms of the Oracle license do NOT apply 
to the javassist program; it is licensed under the following license, separately 
from the Oracle programs you receive. If you do not wish to install this program, 
you may remove the javassist-3.9.0.ga.jar file from CAS web application. 

For license information, see GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1.

SpringSource Spring 2.5.6.SEC02
spring-beans-2.5.6.SEC02.jar, spring-context-2.5.6.SEC02.jar, 
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spring-context-support-2.5.6.SEC02.jar, spring-core-2.5.6.SEC02.jar

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

SWFUpload SWFUpload
SWFUpload

Notice:

Copyright (c) 2006-2007 Lars Huring, Olov Nilzén and Mammon Media
Copyright (c) 2007-2008 Jake Roberts
Copyright (c) 2007 Geoff Stearns, Michael Williams, and Bobby van der Sluis

License:

SWFUpload:

Copyright (c) 2006-2007 Lars Huring, Olov Nilzén and Mammon Media

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of 
this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the 
Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, 
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the 
Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, 
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all 
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS 
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR 
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION 
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

SWFUpload 2:

Copyright (c) 2007-2008 Jake Roberts

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of 
this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the 
Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, 
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the 
Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, 
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all 
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS 
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR 
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION 
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

SWFObject:
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Copyright (c) 2007 Geoff Stearns, Michael Williams, and Bobby van der Sluis

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of 
this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the 
Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, 
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the 
Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, 
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all 
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS 
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR 
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION 
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Twitter, Inc twitter-core 2.2.2
twitter4j-core-2.2.2.jar

For license information, see Apache Software License, Version 2.0.

xmlpull.org xmlpull
xmlpull-1.1.3.1.jar

Public domain
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